
SNOHOMISH COUNTY PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 

Special Meeting March 22, 2025 

The Special Meeting was convened by President Sidney Logan at 11 :30 a.m. at the 
North County Office located at 17601 59th Ave NE, Arlington, Washington. Those attending 
were Julieta Altamirano-Crosby, Secretary; CEO/General Manager John Haarlow; District 
staff; members of the public; and Clerk of the Board, Allison Morrison. 

NORTH COUNTY OFFICE RIBBON CUTTING 

President Sidney Logan provided opening statements and welcomed guests for a 
ribbon-cutting ceremony and tour of the North County Office. 

ADJOURNMENT 

The Special Meeting of March 22, 2025, adjourned at 12:41 p.m. 

Approved this 8th day of April 2025. 
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